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The Fort Lauderdale Police Department’s Special Investigation Division is proud to 

announce the launching of a new webpage to help our residents, neighborhood 

associations, and landlords in deterring illegal activity in their neighborhoods.  This 

webpage has photos and addresses of properties where nuisance abatement warning 

letters have been sent and the properties that are currently under the jurisdiction of the 

Nuisance Abatement Board are now available on www.flpd.org under the community tab.   
 

The Nuisance Abatement Board is an advisory board of the City of Fort Lauderdale.  The 

Board meets at 7:00 P.M. in the first floor Chambers of City Hall, on the second 

Thursday of every month.  The Board provides the agendas and minutes of past meetings 

on their webpage. 
 

The Nuisance Abatement Team does not address all reports of nuisance.  Those that are 

not addressed include; noise complaints, barking dogs, loud music, code enforcement 

type complaints, and other non-criminal activity.   
 

This webpage provides residents with the requirements for a property to be sent to the 

Nuisance Abatement Board and a clear understanding of the process.  Residents are 

encouraged to browse this webpage, as there are many links to useful resources to help 

them stay informed.   
 

Anyone interested in filing a nuisance related complaint, should email the following 

information to the Board (flnab@fortlauderdale.gov); the address of the property, type of 

complaint (i.e. drug activity, prostitution, etc.) and the time of day which the activity 

takes place.  
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